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Board Meeting 
July 14, 2015 

The Public Building Commission joined Chicago’s First Lady, Ms. Amy Rule,  
to officially dedicate the new addition to the Chicago Children’s Advocacy Center.  

 



Board Meeting 
July 14, 2015 

The next board meeting of the Public Building Commission will be held  
Tuesday, August 11, 2015 at 2:30 pm at George  Westinghouse College Prep  

located at 3223 West Franklin Boulevard 
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